
 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Following on from last year's extremely successful Holiday Club's we are delighted to be able 

to offer the Holiday Club to our pupils once again this year. The dates for this academic year 

are:- 

 
October Half-Term - Monday 17th October - Friday 21st October 2016 
Christmas - Monday 19th December - Friday 23rd December 2016 

Easter – Monday 3rd April – Friday 7th April 2017 

Summer – Wednesday 5th July – Friday 4th August 2017 
 

The Holiday club successfully provides both boys and girls, from Reception to Year 6 

(Kindergarten in the Summer term), with a wide selection of stimulating and fun age 

appropriate activities, utilising the substantial facilities within Reigate St Mary’s. Each day the 

children participate in a range of stimulating and enjoyable activities from Outdoor Pursuits, 

Sport, Cookery, Art and Craft, Computing, Robotics and iPads to Drama. 

 

The general format will remain the same whilst incorporating new ideas, activities, resources 

and locations. Separate programmes run simultaneously for pupils within both the Upper and 

Lower school, with 'play' times where the different ages of children can happily mix and enjoy 

each others company. The fundamental aim of each day will always remain; 

  
'To ensure that the children have fun, participating in a variety of structured activities in a safe and 

caring environment, playing with existing friends and developing new friendships too'. 

 

The holiday club day will run between 8:00 - 17:30 each day. If you would like to drop your 

child off at 9:00 and collect them at 16:00 that is obviously absolutely fine and we can happily 

accommodate it. The daily charge is £35 for the 9.5 hours of entertainment and fun. 

 
The children will need to wear comfortable clothing, (suitable for being active) and bring a 

coat.  You will be notified if any other specific clothing is required before the beginning of the 

week. Children will need to bring a snack and a packed lunch with a drink; the usual school 

rules apply, so no nuts, glass or fizzy drinks please. A first aider will be on site but please 

ensure that any emergency medication is clearly named and it is in your child’s possession. 

The children will not be required to bring any money. 

 

If I can be of any further assistance then please do not hesitate to contact me or speak to the 

Office staff who will be happy to assist you or pass on any messages. Also, please do speak 

to fellow parents of children that have attended for more detail. 

 

I will send out a letter with further details closer to each holiday including the timetable for 

the week. 

 

Please complete and return the booking form indicating which days you would like your child 

to attend and make the required payment payable to Reigate Grammar School. 

 

We look forward to entertaining your child in our energetic, safe and fun atmosphere. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Simon Williams 


